
Pamela  Anderson  Says
‘Marriage  Has  Its  Ups  to
Downs’

By Amanda Boyer

According to Pamela Anderson, any real marriage has its ups
and downs. Since her 2007 marriage, annulment and then re-
marriage,  she  has  sure  been  riding  the  relationship
rollercoaster.  Anderson  filed  for  divorce  last  July,  but
recently told the judge to throw the case out. According to
People,  Anderson thinks she and Rick Salomon are doing fine
as a couple, and she is looking forward to the future.

What are three different ways to work on your marriage?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Having some marriage troubles? For some ways to get past those
obstacles, Cupid has some tips:

1. Talk it out: if there is a problem or you feel as if you
are not being heard, speak up! Don’t let things build up, or
you’ll no doubt eventually let something litter spark a huge
fight.  Talking things out will help you and your partner
stick to the same page.

Related:  Simon  Cowell’s  Girlfriend  Lauren  Silverman  Is
Officially Divorced

2. Have fun: Take time away from work and pretend you’re back
to your dating days. Go to dinner and then go see the movie
you have been seeing all those trailers for on your lunch
break. This will remind you of the “old days” and make you
both reminisce.

Related: Josh Brolin and Diane Lane Are Officially Divorced

3. Listen to your partner: Do you know why they are upset or
angry? Take the time to actually listen to them and figure out
what needs to be fixed!

Have another way you have worked on your marriage when the
going gets tough? Comment below and share!
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